
Crime – who cares? 

We do! Do you? 

Share your thoughts and ideas about 

local policing and community safety 

issues that concern you - with the 

people who can help 

Open to all Spelthorne residents  

Thursday 27 June, 7.30-9.30pm 

Greeno Centre, Glebelands 

Gardens, Shepperton 

On hand to listen and advise: 

 Spelthorne’s Neighbourhood Police Team – crime reduction 

including drugs, alcohol and other antisocial behaviour 

 Spelthorne Council – community safety including anti-social 

behaviour, licensed premises and nuisance neighbours 

 Surrey County Council – roads, highways, traffic related issues 

 A2Dominion – housing matters involving tenants and crime or 

antisocial behaviour 

Plus: Neighbourhood Watch, Surrey Youth Service and ward councillors 

from across the borough 

Everyone welcome 

Refreshments will be available 

This is the first in a series of borough-wide Local Policing Boards, an initiative of the 

Surrey Police Crime Commissioner, aimed at fulfilling his pledge to give residents a 

greater say in how their streets are policed. 

For further information contact e-mail Spelthorne@surrey.pnn.police.uk 

 

 


